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AGM 
Places are still available for our AGM on 
23 June. Contact Chris if you have not 
already contacted Elaine Lee. 
 
 
Committee 
Following the local government elections 
we have a new SPF Committee. 
 
 
Lost APC confirmation emails 
We are stopping issuing confirmation 
emails for lost APCs to employers, as 
we will not be requiring any medicals for 
lost APCs. 
 
We will still issue emails to employers 
for extra APCs. 
 
The APC process and lost pension 
flowchart in the Employers > How to > 
Absences area of our website have 
been amended accordingly.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For reference 
We have updated our Statement of 
Investment Principles on our website. 
 
The LGPC has launched a new LGPS 
Scotland website with comprehensive 
information on the regulations and 
extended guidance. The LGPC will 
shortly issue Bulletin 158 on the site at: 
http://www.scotlgpsregs.org/bulletins
etc/bulletins.php 
 
The Fund’s value at 31 March 2017 was 
£19.66bn. 
 
Our website’s Benefit Calculator now 
uses the late retirement factors that 
become operational on 24 June 2017. 
 
We have updated our non-QROPS 
transfer out forms.  
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